
 

 

 

17th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We’ve been made aware of recent instances of dogs being brought into the school 

playground. Please remember that dogs should not be brought on to the school site 

for any reason other than for medical reasons, such as guide dogs. It has always 

been the case that dogs are not allowed on school grounds and the rules have not 

changed regarding this.  

 

We respectfully request that any dogs tied up outside of the school grounds, aren’t 

tied close to the site entrances as we have some children who are really scared 

about leaving school if dogs are there.  

 

Many thanks for your support with this. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jo Sawyer 

Head teacher 

j.sawyer@ebor.academy  
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